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This week started off with our presentation on Monday (10/8/2018). The preliminary presentation, much like the preliminary report gave the audience information on our project. It included some background information on the project, our project scope and need statement, 
We also reached out to Brian from Bausch and Lomb to keep him abreast with the developments in our project. We also intend to go in and talk to him about what we intend to do to make progress on developing the solution and trying out different methods. There are three methods of degasification that we deemed plausible especially based on the research on patents and from literature review and what our next steps would be in regards to feasibility in regards to the specifications he outlined, We are also hoping to discuss what materials we need and what we might have access to within the facility. 
Over fall break we also hope to have our website up and running so we can continuously update the website with any new developments.
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